PARADISE TOWNSHIP
July 9, 2018,

7:00 PM

PARADISE TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS met in regular monthly
session at Paradise Township Municipal building on July 9, 2018.

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Lance Biesecker, Dean Bentzel and Clark
Craumer

PLEDGE TO THE FLAG

MINUTES
Clark moved to approve the minutes of June 11, 2018. Dean
seconded and the motion was carried.

TREASURER'S REPORT
Clark moved to approve the Treasurer's Report as read, seconded
by Dean and the motion was carried.

CITIZENS COMMENTS AND CONCERNS
s None

FIRE DEPARTMENT REPORT

s Cory Lease gave the report for Liberty and United Hook
and Ladder.
2. Chief Kerry Lease gave the report for Station 110.

SUBDIVISION PLANS

Lo Clark made a motion to grant Hanover Land Services,
Inc. and extension of time for the approval of Cherrytree
Properties of Spring Grove LLC Land Development Plan to
Oct. 11, 2018, Dean seconded and the motion was passed.

OLD BUSINESS
1.

NEW BUSINESS

i The Language for accessory uses and structures, parking
and outdoor storage was submitted to the York County
Planning Commission to be reviewed on July 17, 2018.

2 Supervisors are looking at amending the Sign Ordinance
by increasing freestanding signs from 40 square feet to 60
square feet in Village and Commercial Districts.



RECREATION PARK DISCUSSION:

s Summer Festival was held at the Park on Saturday, June
30, 2018 with the Fire Dept. a movie, bounce houses and
grafts.
Reports:

1. Emergency Management - Neal gave a report, 33 hours of
cleaning up storm damage.

2. Zoning Officer - Wayne Smith gave a report.

3. Engineer - Report was given by Doug Stambaugh.

4. Planning Commission Chairman - Report was given by Kevin.

5. Police - Clark gave a report. Cody Becker was promoted to
Sergeant.

6. Roadmaster - Report was given by Dean.

7. Solicitor - The Solicitor Status Report was distributed and
Discussed.

CORRESPONDENCE /ANNOUNCEMENTS
OTHER BUSINESS

1. A motion was made by Clark to pay all bills and sign the Bill
List. Dean seconded and motion was passed.

2. A motion was made by Clark to adjourn the meeting at 7:45p.m.
Dean seconded and the motion was passed.

Respectfully submitted,

Christine Mentzer
Secretary



